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P.O. Pcx 33189
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October 31, 1984.mm ,-

Mr. Harold R; Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam., Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50-413
Technical Specification

:

Dear Mr. Denton:
i

My letter of September 26, 1984 transmitted several proposed amendments to
the Catawba Technical . Specifications. In response to a telephone conver-
sation between several'' members of your Staff and Mr. Roger Ouellette of
Duke Power, attached 'is a revised proposal in regard to Attachment 1 of my
previous letter regarding the Turbine Overspeed Protection System. The
justification and safety analysis remains unchanged from that previously
submitted.

Very truly yours,

bV W

Hal B. Tucker
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Attachments
( cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator NRC Resident Inspector

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Catawba Nuclear Station
,- Region II
[ 101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 Palmetto Alliance

Atlanta, Georgia 30323 21351 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Robert Guild, Esq.
P. O. Box 12097

| Charleston, South Carolina 29412

Mr. Jesse L. Riley
Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207
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